
    Husky Highlights  
 

Fatima Solis was the recent cheerleader of the week. 

We interviewed her and this what she had to say. 

We asked her, how do you feel about being cheer 

leader of the week? She 

replied” it feels amazing to 

be cheerleader of the week.” 

We also asked her what your 

passion for cheer was. She 

said “I have a lot of passion for 

cheer because, without cheer I 

would be shyer.” When we 

interviewed her we asked 

great questions and she 

had awesome replies to them, 

but that would be a lot of 

reading for you. So in conclusion we would like to say 

that Fatima Solis is a great cheer leader and she 

deserved being cheer leader of the week!                                       

      Congratulations!   


